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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No: 588/2017 

 

Date: 4th October 2017  

 

Retirement at the Gibraltar Port Authority 
 

Congratulations and best wishes go to Peter Wyatt on his retirement after over 26 years of 

service for the Port Authority, formerly the Port Department. 

 

Peter joined the Port Department in 1991 after working in several government departments 

beforehand. His experience and knowledge as Financial Manager has been invaluable to both the 

Port and his colleagues.  J Manuel Tirado, Acting CEO and Captain of the Port, on behalf of 

everyone at the Gibraltar Port Authority, took the opportunity to thank Peter  for his service and 

wished him a long and happy retirement. 


